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Request: 
 
I saw reported in the North Shields New Guardian (November 29th 2018) by Daniel 
Holland that the Elected Mayor had told a Cabinet meeting of ambitious plan for the future 
of North Tyneside who included "Lighting Collingwood's Monument and The Priory in 
Tynemouth". 
 
My question is simply: what is the total estimated cost of these two proposed lighting 
schemes? 
 
Response: 
 
The Council is currently seeking estimates for the costs of the project. No estimate costs 
are known currently. 


